
 
 
 

SANTA BARBARA 
LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Santa Barbara Local Agency 
Formation Commission scheduled for Thursday, September 2, 2004 is cancelled.  
 
The next Commission meeting will be held Thursday, October 7 at 2:00 p.m. in Santa Barbara. 
 
Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions at 105 East Anapamu Street, Santa 
Barbara CA 93101 or by calling 805/568-3391 or by e-mail at lafco@sblafco.org.  
 

 
 

     BOB BRAITMAN 
     Executive Officer 
 
 
 
 
           
 
Dated:  August 6, 2004 
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